
SRC Communication #4– 09/09/2024– Monday Superintendent Message, DAC, and SRC contacts 
 

School Report Card Collection/Approval Tool Opening Delayed  

The opening of the School Report Card (SRC) collection and approval tool is being delayed. The schedule has 
tentatively been revised to open the school data entry and School Profile Report tools first on Sept. 18, with 
the approval tool opening approximately two weeks later. Actual dates will be shared with district assessment 
coordinators (DACs) and SRC contacts once they are known. Associated training will be available for the new 
tools. 

As a reminder, the collection and approval tool will be different for 2024 than in prior years. The BrightBytes 
platform is no longer used. AnLar is the new vendor developing the SRC collection and approval tool and 
public dashboards for 2024. 

This delay does not impact the release of assessment and accountability data sets tentatively scheduled for 
Oct. 3. Previous communications and resources are available on the School Report Card Suite Resources 
webpage. Training resources will be added when they are available.   

CONTACTS 
General SRC questions: KDE Data Services  
Safe Schools: Windy Spalding  
School Profile Report: Caryn Davidson 
Assessment and Accountability: KDE DAC Info  
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